Public Comment – Louise Janus

The Faculty of DSPS support the concerns of our colleagues in Counseling and other Student Services areas regarding the need to maintain an environment of respect and open dialogue.  Due to the unique nature and function of our roles in working with students within Student Services, we would like the same considerations and protections which are granted to instructional faculty within the classroom, and we support pursuing a resolution of all faculty to exercise academic freedom, regardless of their instructional status at Santa Ana College.

